
 

 

To all the children at West Jesmond Primary School. 

We are writing to see how you all are – we are missing being in school and seeing 

you each day. We hope you have been enjoying the activities that have been put 

on the school website by your year group teachers. We have liked looking at the 

school Facebook page and seeing the activities that you are doing with your 

families, and we’ve also loved reading your fabulous book reviews. We have 

enjoyed spending time at home cooking, reading our favourite books and doing 

art projects. 

Next week, as the Muslim community have now entered the month of Ramadan, 

you may like to investigate what Ramadan is and how it is celebrated by Muslims. 

BBC Bitesize has some good information on Ramadan, and CBBC newsround show 

a family discussing what's it like to fast during Ramadan. 

As an art project, we thought it might be interesting for you to draw or paint a 

picture titled, “A view from a window.” It could be what you can see from one of 

the windows in your house, or you could use your imagination and pretend that 

you are on an aeroplane and about to take off or land in a different country- 

what is it you can see? Or you could be looking out of the window of a castle- 

what exciting things can you see happening? It would be lovely to see some 

examples of these on the school Facebook page. 

 

We hope you are staying safe and well. 

 

From Mrs Kennett, Mrs Adair, Mrs Trench and Mrs McCubbin 

 

 

 


